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T. Benseman
fyi-request-4710-9b1c2665@requests.fyi.org.nz

3 November 2016

Dear T. Benseman,
Thank you for your request, made under the Official Information Act, for the following:

“ ... all communications between members of this office (including the commissioner) and
EPRO Limited (including Roger Lorigan) between 1/1/2010 and 1/10/2016.”

We have taken reasonable steps to locate the information sought and concluded that no
such communications have occurred. Therefore, on the basis that the information you have
requested does not exist, | am writing to advise you that your request has been refused
under section 18(e) of the Official Information Act.

Under section 28(3) of the Act, you have the right to seek an investigation and review of this
decision by the Ombudsman (www.ombudsman.parliament.nz).

Yours sincerely,

Tom Crick
Communications and Information Adviser
Office of the Parliamentary Commissioner for the Environment



